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3/26/24

To All Participants:

Re: Memorial Day 2024 

 The lineup will take place on West Liberty Street at 10:00 a.m. The parade will begin promptly at 10:30 a.m. We 
will travel through the business district in the Village of Liberty and proceed down Church Street, ending at the 
Liberty Veteran’s Cemetery on Cold Spring Road. Upon arriving at the cemetery, there will be a service to honor our 
war heroes. 

We wish to commence with our valued tradition of honoring our fallen Patriots. Your participation is greatly 
appreciated.  

Sincerely, 

Nick Rusin 
Confidential Secretary 
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